
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Howdy Folks 
 
As some of you are not on social media (Facebook and Twitter) and you may not see the local 
newspapers, I thought you might like to have a roundup of events that SOS members have 
been involved in over the past few weeks and details of what is still to come.  
 
Saturday 14

th
 November  

Official launch of Ale-Klahoma!  
 
Well done to Tracy Richardson for the winning beer 
name 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
‘You can’t say no on a Beautiful 
Morning or any other time of day – it’s 
the All Er Nothinô pint for the farmer 
and the cowman.’ 

 
A 4 bottle gift pack is £12, case of 12 bottles is £27 
 
You can buy Ale-Klahoma! direct from Brentwood Brewery or order through Suzanne on 
suzannegunn14@gmail.com 
 
 
Saturday 21st November  
Christmas Carols at First Step Charity  
Christmas Bazaar 
 
A lovely hour spent at the First Step  
Premises in Hornchuch singing our favourite  
Christmas Carols.  
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Saturday 28th November 
Lighting up Brentwood 
Thanks to everyone who came and helped at Lighting up Brentwood on Saturday. We had a 
really good day although it was very cold. We even managed to get onto the SNAP charity 
Jingle Bell Rock video. You can watch it full on youtube   
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=t-QX_3HXxgQ 
 
Here are a few snaps from the day… 

                 
 

                       
 

                          
       

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=t-QX_3HXxgQ


Upcoming events  
 

Friday 4th December  
A small group of us will be singing ‘The 12 Beers of Christmas’ jingle for Brentwood Brewery on 
Phoenix Radio. Tune in to 98fm at 5pm to hear the Brewery interview and hear us sing. 
 
Saturday 12th December 
Christmas Carols at Brentwood Brewery 
10 to 11am  
 

Christmas Carols at Reach Hippotherapy  
Santa’s Grotto and Christmas Market  
11.30 till 12.30.  
 
If you are free do pop along and join us 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Ticket sales are going reasonably well – but there is always room for improvement 

  
 

 
 

As you can see the Saturday matinee is almost sold out – only 63 tickets left! If you know 
anyone who wants to come to the matinee please get them to place their order as quickly as 
possible.  
 
Please keep those orders coming in – you know the old adage ‘we can only continue to put 
shows on at the Queen’s Theatre if we get enough ticket sale revenue to cover the costs of 
putting on a show’  
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The cost of staging óOklahomaô will be nearly £37,000.  This is where that money will goé 

 

 
 

 
Raffle 
This year we will be holding a raffle at each of the performances of  
Oklahoma!  The main prize will be a food hamper supplied with items  
from local food suppliers.  50% of the proceeds from these raffles will  
go to our chosen charity First Step  
 
 

 
Future Shows 
 
Please put the following dates in your diary 
 
7th to 10th June 2016    February 2017    June 2017 
Jekyll and Hyde at    Singing in the Rain    Hot Mikado at 
Brentwood Theatre                     at The Queen’s Theatre  Brentwood Theatre  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Do let us know if you’d like to be in one of these shows or if you would like to order tickets when 
they become available.   
 

Have a great festive season; see you at Oklahoma! on stage, backstage or in the audience.                                          
Suzanne  x  

Fees (to 
Director/MD/ 

Band etc) 
17% 

Royalties (inc 
VAT) 
15% 

Theatre Hire 
34% 

Sound & 
Lighting 

8% 

Scenery & 
Props 
11% 

Costumes/Wigs
/Make Up 

8% 

Misc (incl.book 
hire) 
3% 

Programmes 
1% 

Promotions 
2% 


